
 

The Linc; 

Principal’s Message: 
 
Lincoln families, it has been an awesome 
week at Lincoln. As a staff we have 
completed winter NWEA testing, and are 
currently taking a look at the data. Next 
Friday our teachers will be meeting in teams 
to plan future lessons and interventions 
based upon the results. 
 
Last week I sent out an email letting parents 
know that we would begin allowing 
volunteers into our building per staff needs. 
Please be patient and watch your classroom 
newsletter as well the Linc for classroom and 
school-wide volunteer opportunities.  I expect 
that we will have some opportunities 
available by the end of next week.   
Volunteers should not just show up at the 
building without invitation. Our PTO board 
recently met, and we will be planning some 
whole school events to bring our Lincoln 
family back together. Please stay tuned for 
further information.  
 

Finally, it is with sadness and excitement that 
I inform you that I intend to retire as Principal 
at the end of this school year.  The years 
I have spent as a member of the Lincoln 
family have been a joyful blessing, but it is 
time for me to move on to a new chapter in 
my life.  I will work through the rest of the 
year to help the district find my replacement, 
and to help him/her understand what Lincoln 
is all about. Thank you for all your abundant 
support through all the years.  I have been 
blessed to be part of such a special family.   
 

Have a great weekend! 

 

     February 10, 2022 

 
 
 
 
 

 
2/18-No School-PD Day 
2/21-No School-Mid Winter Break 
2/25-  Class Rainbow Day (K=red, 1= orange,      
            2= yellow, 3=green, 4=blue, 5=purple) 
3/11-Dress like a Book Character 
3/15-Parent Teacher Conference 
3/17-Parent Teacher Conference 
3/18-No School 
3/24-Sports Day 
3/25-Spring Break 
4/5-return to School 

For the past few years we have not be 

sending placement request forms for 

the next school year.  If you have any 

concerns about your child’s placement 

for the next school year, please set up 

a time to talk with Mr. Frampus prior to 

March 24th.  Our staff considers 

multiple factors when we place 

students, and we use our best 

professional judgement.  Your 

cooperation and understanding is 

appreciated. 

Kindergarten 

Registration for the 

2022/2023 school 

year opened on 

February 1, 2022.  If 

you or someone you 

know has an appropriately aged student, 

registration forms can be obtained from 

our elementary website. 


